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06 December 2021 

Request for Information. 

Thank you for your request received on 24 November in which you asked: 

Is it possible to find out the following please: 

1. How many new tv sets were distributed under this scheme (television replacement 
programme)? 

2. Over which period? 
3. What was the cost? 
4. When was this last done, i.e. what was the age of the previous sets? 
5. Why weren’t members asked whether they wanted a new tv?    

Please find our response to your request below.  

1. How many new TV sets were distributed under this scheme? 

60 

2. Over which period? 

July – September 2021 

3. What was the cost? 

Total cost of 60 TVs: £21,900 exc. VAT (£365 per TV) 

4. When was this last done, i.e. what was the age of the previous sets? 

mailto:Ceisiadau-gwybodaeth@senedd.cymru
mailto:Information-request@senedd.wales
mailto:MynediadAtWybodaeth@Cynulliad.cymru%20Assembly-Accesstoinformation@assembly.wales
mailto:MynediadAtWybodaeth@Cynulliad.cymru%20Assembly-Accesstoinformation@assembly.wales


This was last done in 2010. The replaced television sets were 11 years old. 

5. Why weren’t members asked whether they wanted a new tv?  

We undertook a consultation with Members, through their group offices, about the new 
television sets, in July 2021.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Buddug Saer 
Freedom of Information Manager  
Welsh Parliament  



Your request has been considered according to the principles set out in the Code of 
Practice on Public Access to Information.  If you have any questions regarding this 
response please contact me.  If you feel you have cause for complaint, please follow the 
guidance below. 

Cause for concern or complaint with your FOI response? 

If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Parliament’s handling of your request, you can 
request an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  Requests 
for an internal review should be addressed to the Freedom of Information Manager at:  

Information-request@senedd.wales or in writing to 

Welsh Parliament      
Governance and Assurance   
Cardiff Bay  
Cardiff  
CF99 1SN 
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